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Ok, its that time of year again.  Things start happening.  Back to school, back to work, plans to grab the 
last minutes of summer, and events get into gear. 
 
As I look back over the last years, and the great work of my predecessors, I’m a little anxious about what 
lies ahead.  Although one of my many personal favorite verses is Phil. 4:6, “be anxious about nothing, but 
pray about everything…”  I am still anxious. 

 
Thanks to the nominating committee and the veterans serving their second year we have a Great 
Executive Committee for the ‘07-‘08 season.  Ok, maybe not so anxious, just a little worried.  We’ve got 
Diane Hrubik as Vice President with her vast experiences, on teams, working on the International 
Secretariat/Secuela, and now part of the Executive Committee.  Jim Hart has graciously opted for another 
term as Treasurer; the man is a firmly grounded accountant to our ever changing and very difficult 
dynamics.  And then there is Lisa Pringle, as Secretary she is redefining the role.  Her energy and drive is 
just plain scary.  Ok, so I’m not so worried.  

 
Then there is the Board of Directors.  Returning for their second year is Denise Palma as Assistant 
Treasurer and Taffy Kulp as Inventory Chair.  They did a great job last year with no experience how much 
better will they be now.  Dan Kearney has taken on the challenge of filling the shoes of the infamous Dan 
Allen as Fourth Day Chair.  In speaking with Dan K., he is ready to go.  Beside the name, I see a great 
similarity of charisma and tenacity between these two men.  Dan Allen it’s been a great 4 years, Thank 
You.  Lezlee Sims as Outreach Chair, now here is a woman who not only has the excitement and skills, 
but she has been noted to go as far as the Asian continent (I think it was Hong Kong ) to locate an 
Emmaues Group.  That’s some serious Outreach!  To round out the group Mike Wise will be returning as 
the exiting President/Advisor to keep me on track as he did last year, and of course the ever faithful Pam 
Belknap as our International Executive Vice President/delegate.  Lastly, lets face it nobody would know 
anything if it weren’t for our Communication Committee – Liz McArthur and the Leibachers as our 
Webmasters gurus, Eileen Koborie whom without her you wouldn’t be reading this, Barb Jackson and her 
attention to the hard copied newsletter deliveries, and of course those immediate information releases 
(BLAST) by Deane Elek. 
 
Wow!  What a group!  You know, I’m not worried at all!  I think I’m looking forward to it! 
 
There is one last person I neglected to mention, that would be YOU!  Secuelas, Secretariats, emails, 
phone calls, prayers ... I want to hear from you.  As much as I am counting on the people mentioned 
above I am also counting on you!   
 
See you August 11th! 
 
De Colores 
Dave Harsch 
216-406-9303 
dharsch@adelphia.net 
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Newsletter Layout Editor Change 
 
 
 

 

 

SOUNDS OF SECRETARIAT – No meeting since April 

Secretariat.   

 

PRAYER REQUESTS and PRAISES 
Pray for Dave Starke (M#9) Rector for Men’s #16 and his 
Team. 
 
Pray for Women’s #17 as it forms – scheduled for April 17-20. 
 
Pray for the Leadership of Cleveland Tres Dias: 
President:     Dave Harsch (M#2) 
Vice President:     Diane Hrubik (W#7) 
Secretary:             Lisa Pringle (W#10) 
Treasurer:             Jim Hart (M#2) 
Asst Treasurer:     Denise Palma (W#8) 
Fourth Day Chair: Dan Kearney (M#12) 
Inventory Chair:    Taffy Kulp (W#12) 

Outreach Chair:    Lezlee Sims (W# 12) 
 

Prayer Request from MaryAnn Walter (W#9) 

 I have an urgent prayer request.  My 3 1/2 month old 

baby granddaughter, Rori, has developed bronchiolitis. She has 

not slept for the past two nights.  The doctor is monitoring her 

closely.  Please pray that Rori is healed soon.  Pray that she 

does not develop RSV.  The most important thing is for her to 

get better.  Pray for her parents Brian & Christa.  The other 

concern is that Brian's sister and family has been visiting and 

they have a 3 year-old boy Tag, and a 2 month-old baby, 

Delaney.  Christa & Brian have another little girl, Keira who has 

asthma. Bronchiolitis is contagious.  Please pray these other 

children do not get this.  Thank you.  

Update on Jim Crytzer (M#7) 

JIM HEADS HOME!!!  Jim came home July 31 and has had 

one restful day.  Sherry is with us and as usual has been an 

amazing help getting all of the prescriptions organized as well 

as the tube feeding.  Although weak, Jim is FAR stronger than 

when he returned from the first surgery.  We have much for 

which to be thankful.  There are a couple of concerns that we 

would appreciate your powerful prayers.  First of all, Jim’s 

voice seems less strong than before, even weaker these past 

4 days.  We believe God can make it perfect once again.  

Also, the doctors removed a portion of Jim’s clavicle and 

breastbone during the surgery.  We knew it would limit his 

range of motion in his left arm as well as be weaker than 

before, but currently he is having much pain and is hardly able 

to move it at all.   

 

 

 
Again, we know that God can make the crooked path straight 

and we are willing to walk down any path as long as He leads 

us.   We continue to experience great peace, and excited 

hope for what God has for our future.  We know we are 

walking in this tunnel of contentment because of your 

continual prayers and well wishes on our behalf.  May God 

richly bless you for being so faithful.  Judi 

 

TREASURER'S REPORT AS OF 7/21/07 

 
Beginning Balance – 1/1/07  $ 9,514.25 
 
Income: 1/1/07 - 7/21/07 
 Weekend Fees          $10,618.00 
 (less scholarships)   (3,715.00) 
 Gifts/Donations              2,700.00 
 Golf Outing     1,730.00 
 Interest          30.23 
                 $11,363.23 
 
Expenses:  1/1/07 - 7/21/07 
       General Expenses: 
 Weekend Site Rental  $  9,429.50 
 Weekend Supplies        393.25 
 Weekend Equip. rental        86.10 
 Newsletter printing        238.04 
 Newsletter postage        226.59 
 Dues            25.00 
 Insurance         255.00 
 Website Maintenance        480.00 
 Golf Outing      1,198.00 
 Misc.          119.46 
    $12,450.94 
        
 
Income less Expenses:       ($ 1,087.71) 
 
Balance as of 7/21/07          $   8,426.54 
 
Thank you for your generous donations. 
 
Please consider making a tax-deductible contribution to 
Tres Dias Cleveland to help cover the cost of the 
upcoming weekends.  Contributions may be sent to 
Denise Palma at 28901 Naylor Drive, Solon, OH 44139-
1178 
 

NEWSLETTER INFORMATION: 

Deadline for the September newsletter is August 20.  
Please send all articles to Eileen Koborie at 
ekoborie@sbcglobal.net or call 330-322-5225. 
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     Please prayerfully plan to attend these events.   Each Pescadore is an important part of our 
Community.  We desire your fellowship, ideas, and contributions! 

 

SECUELAS - Open to friends and family who have not attended a Tres Dias Weekend.  

   Meet for refreshments at 7:00 pm; Secuela usually starts at 7:30 pm 
 
 
Aug 11  Picnic/Men’s Team Commissioning at Washington Reservation 

(Cleveland Metroparks) Arborview Shelter 
   Washington Park Blvd., Newburg Hts, OH 

Setup begins at 6:00  Devotion:  Wayne Nichols #14 

Pot Luck begins at 6:30 4th Day Speaker:  Bill King #15 

Worship begins at 7:00 4th Day Speaker:  Frank Costanzo #14 

 

Sept 8  Orwell North Presbyterian Church  
 
Oct 6  Highland 6th Presbyterian church 
 
Nov 10 Bay Presbyterian Church    

*** Thanksgiving Dinner starts at 6PM *** 
 
 
 

SECRETARIAT DATES - now at 7 p.m. 

Please note that secretariat is now on Monday until further notice.  We hope to see YOU there! 

 
Aug 13 Highland 6th Presbyterian church 
 
Sept 10 Bay Presbyterian Church 
 
Oct 8  Highland 6th Presbyterian church 
 
Nov 12 Bay Presbyterian Church 
 

 
 

***Check the web site (www.tresdiascleveland.org)  for updates on the Men’s #16 Weekend for Palanca 
drop-offs, volunteer needs, prayer needs…  
Turn to the next page for Men’s #16 Team verse and Team names! 
 

Weekend Dates 
 
Men’s #16 weekend      Women’s #17 weekend  
Oct 18-21, 2007       Apr 17-20 2008   
Cedar Hills        Cedar Hills 
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MEN'S WEEKEND #16  

October 18-21, 2007 

  

  

Romans 12:1 

Therefore, I urge you, brothers, in view of God’s mercy,  
to offer your bodies as living sacrifices,  

holy and pleasing to God – this is your spiritual act of 
worship. NIV 

So here’s what I want you to do, God helping you:  
Take your everyday, ordinary life – your sleeping, eating, 

going to work, and walking-around life –  
and place it before God as an offering. MSG 

TEAM 

 

 

 

  

Dan Allen 

Bob Barnes 
 

Steve Corcoran 
 

Frank Costanzo 

Asst Chief Aux 
 

Dave DeWitt 
 

Ed Enold 

Chief Aux 

 
Lonnie Gallup 

Rick Garrett 
 

Jim Gear 

Spiritual Dir 

 
Bill Hrubik 

 
Ed Lowe 

Asst Rector 
 

Frank Lyon 
 

John Maynard 

Greg McCandless 
 

Ed McGhee 

Spiritual Dir 
 

Dan McLaughlin 

Heidi Minick Starke 

Weekend Chair 
 

Dave Starke 

Wayne Nichols 
 

Kenn Phillips 
 

Kevin Robison 

Don Rudden 
 

Bob Russell, Jr. 

Music Dir 

 
Barry Shemela 

 
Kevin Skrebunas 

 
Paul Yanchek 

Spiritual Dir 
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Tres Dias Mission Statement 

“To strengthen the local church by 
providing a continuing atmosphere for 
individuals to share and experience the 
living Christ.”  

 

Tres Dias – Cleveland 

C/O Dave Harsch 

5995 Highland Rd 

Highland Hts., OH  44143 
 

First Class Mail 
Time Dated Material 

 

 

 


